
“While we continue to serve our communities, the safety, wellness and economic security of our 

customers and employees is our top priority as it has been throughout our 65-year history and 

especially today. That’s why we have taken significant precautions to protect our customers and 

employees from COVID-19: closing many of our dine-in sections, closing all play areas, increasing 

cleanings, particularly in high-traffic areas, and making hand sanitizer available in our 

restaurants. 

Employees at our company-owned restaurants who are impacted by the virus are receiving two 

weeks paid leave to tend to their critical health needs.” 

 


